
Week 24th February – 28th February 2020 

Bluebell Wood Bulletin 
 

English 

This week we have designed and made a Sword of Excalibur in Topic. In English 

we have written instructions on how we did it. We were using time connectives, 

imperative verbs and adverbs in our writing.   
 

Activity:  

Please continue to read with your child and record any comments in their home 

reading record book.  

 

Maths  

This week we have continued to look at division.We have used bar models and 

number lines to help us make equal groups.  

 

 
 

Please Remember 

 

Next week is art week. We are still collecting bottle tops for our theme of 

recycling. We would be grateful for all donations. Thank you.  

 

Tuesday 3rd March:  

We have the author, Sophie Ambrose, coming to visit us.  Details have been sent 

home about purchasing her books before the visit if you wish.  

The children will have a workshop with Sophie and she will 

be signing any books you have purchased in the hall after 

school. Unfortunately, you cannot purchase books on the 

day.  

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

For World Book Day this year we will be continuing the theme of recycling and 

reusing.   The children can come dressed in their pyjamas or as a book 

character.  In the spirit of recycling, please reuse or make an outfit.  The PTA 

will also be selling books after school. They would be grateful for donations of 

good condition children’s and adult’s  books (to be brought in by Wednesday 4th 

March). 

 


